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This will greatly impact the fly tying and fly fishing community. Fly fishing as a whole 

is a major money earner for Oregon, many fly fishing companies that reside in 

Oregon will suffer from this. Policies such as these are the reason people are fleeing 

this great state. I along with many I’ve talked to look at this as another justifiable 

reason to leave this state we once loved. Stop catering to the major cities feel good 

measures and think of how these policies impact long running businesses here. How 

it will impact Oregons fly fishing, tying, and outdoor culture. 

 

Regards, 

C.A. Martin 


